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NOTICE 

Advt. No. 25C/SSSC/HR/2019 

 

 It is for the information of all concerned candidates who have been 

shortlisted for the Computer Proficiency Test for the posts of Clerk in 

Subordinate Courts of Haryana that the Computer Proficiency Test will 

be held tentatively on 21.11.2020, 05.12.2020 & 19.12.2020. The date 

07.01.2021 is tentatively fixed as reserved date. Admit cards indicating 

the date, time, and venue of the examination will be uploaded in due 

course on the website www.sssc.gov.in  

Pattern for the said Computer Proficiency Test will remain same as 

mentioned earlier in Notice No. 327/S.S.S.C. dated 24.02.2020. 

Moreover, the candidates are duly informed that the Health Advisories 

issued by the Government of India and State Governments with respect 

to conducting examination in the wake of COVID-19 pandemic would be 

duly followed at the examination centre. The candidates are advised to 

strictly follow the Health Advisories issued by the Government of India 

and State Governments with regard to COVID-19 from time to time. 

Detailed instructions to the candidates in this regard would be 

mentioned in the admit card and the candidates are required to read 

them carefully and observe them at the time of examination.   Further, 

candidates are directed to inform this office in case he/she finds 

himself/herself COVID-19 positive before 04:00 P.M.(supported with 

COVID-19 positive report) at least one day prior to the scheduled day of 

his/her examination. The candidates are further informed that the dates 
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of 21.11.2020, 05.12.2020 & 19.12.2020 are tentatively fixed at a gap of 

14 days as the general recovery period for COVID-19 is about 14 days so 

that in case any candidate is suffering from COVID-19 or exhibiting any 

of the symptoms of COVID-19, on the date of his/her examination, 

he/she could be adjusted in the remaining batches. In case, if any of the 

candidates who would be appearing for examination on 19.12.2020, is 

suffering from COVID-19 or exhibiting any of the symptoms of COVID-

19, then the examination of such candidates shall be held on the 

reserved date.    

It is also informed that the dates for the Computer Proficiency Test 

are tentative and the same may be changed as per the guidelines issued 

by the Government of India and respective State Governments from time 

to time.    

 

    Sd/-    

 Member Secretary, 

            S.S.S.C.  

 

 


